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PQ 60644/22 To ask the Minister for Health the amount that has been allocated to 
a hospital (details supplied: Mayo University Hospital) for the CT scanner 
replacement project; the status of the CT installation process outlining; and when 
the new CT scanner will be operational. -Alan Dillon 

 

Dear Deputy Dillon,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health 

for response. 

 

Capital funding of €3.03m has been allocated for the new computed tomography (CT) 

scanner suite, including infrastructural building works at Mayo University Hospital.   

 

It is anticipated that site set up and mobilisation of the project by the contractor will 

commence at the end of January 2023. This phase is expected to take approximately 

seven months to complete.  

 

Upon completion of the infrastructural works, the replacement CT will be installed in 

the new suite and is expected to be commissioned in Q3, 2023.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  
Capital & Estates 


